
Darlin' Boudreau 
 
As a native and lifelong Washingtonian, I implore you to stand up and protect us by requiring the
Occidental Chemical Co. to conduct a complete and comprehensive cleanup of their site on the
Tacoma tide flats. This is a super fund site and the most polluted site in Commencement Bay. There
is no reason why they should reap the profits, after polluting our land and water, and not be
responsible for cleaning up their destruction of people's property, i.e. our land and water. Why/how
they consider any less than 100% ceanup is acceptable is unfathomable. Further, this cleanup
should be accomplished as quickly as possible. 

Regards,

Darlin' Boudreau
 


